
 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
  
This term, pupils will be learning about churches in RE. We will be finding out what a church is, what 
Christians do in a church, and how and why churches are different.   
  
We have a wonderful opportunity to visit St Mary's Church to support our understanding of what goes 
on in a church and the types of churches in our local area. During the session, pupils will take part in 
a walking tour around the church to identify its key features and understand how they are used.  
  
Classes will be visiting the church on the following days:  
AN3 – Wednesday 19th June   
EW3 – Wednesday 19th June 

TO3 – Wednesday 19th June  
  
Pupils will need to bring comfortable shoes, a sun hat and sun cream in case of hot weather.  
  
We are looking to welcome some parent helpers on this trip. If you are able to support, please add 
your information to this form and your child’s class teacher will be in touch. 
https://forms.office.com/e/LDpcbEurS9  
Timings for parent helpers are below: 
AN3 – 9:45 – 11:30 
EW3 – 10:30 – 12:15 
TO3 – 13:15 – 3:00 
 
Thank you for your continued support,   
  
 
 
Year 3 Teachers 
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